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Floridians,
As we continue to celebrate this holiday season, it
is important to take time to enjoy our friends and
loved ones and continue to spread the holiday spirit
that is all around us throughout the New Year. 

I ask that you keep our firefighters, first responders,
and military in your thoughts and prayers. We can
rejoice, knowing they are working hard to keep this
country safe.

From my family to yours, have a Merry Christmas
and a happy New Year! 

Sincerely,

Jimmy Patronis
Chief Financial Officer 
State of Florida
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News Releases
CFO Jimmy Patronis Consumer Alert: Beware of Holiday Gift Card Scams

RECALL ALERT: Thermostats Recalled over Fire Hazard

CFO Jimmy Patronis: Citizens Rate Hike a Sad Result of Deceptive AOB Practice
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